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From: Wyatt Szelest <wyattsze@buffalo.edu>  
Sent: Monday, August 23, 2021 7:28 PM 
To: foil <foil@ecwa.org> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Water Shut Off List 
 
Hello, 
 
I am a local real estate investor who specializes in helping home owners move their vacant properties. I 
would greatly appreciate it if you could send me a list of properties in Erie County who’s water have 
been shut off. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Wyatt Szelest 
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